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Next week sees a start to school fixtures for our pupils.   

All our children in Upper 1 & Lower 2 will travel to GSAL for boys’ football and girls’ netball 

matches on Tuesday. These will take place on the 3G astro (football) and courts or dome 

(netball). These are all at the top end of their site so, for those who wish to attend, you can all 

walk in a similar direction. 

We will select teams from our Upper 2 & Lower 3 pupils for their opening fixtures as we travel 

to Ashville for netball and Moorlands for football. Those not selected this week will have great 

opportunity to work on their skills and improve their tactical awareness.  

In the meantime, we have used the cold weather to motivate the children to keep active and 

warm with some sprint work and athletic development with all having fun as you can see from 

the photo above. 
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